
06/12/2020 

MRS Camilla Stewart 
7 Gloucester ST 
North Balgowlah NSW 2093 
camillamstewart@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1397 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

I strongly object to the proposed development application. As a resident of this area we have 
already been subject to increased traffic and speeding cars due to people using the suburb as 
a cut through. This will only become worse when the tunnel is being built. Putting a childcare 
centre on the main road into our suburb is dangerous and a very flawed idea. Where are all the 
people going to park? There is barely enough parking for residents let alone 24 families 
dropping off & picking up their children every day. There are ample childcare facilities already 
in the area and another one is not needed or wanted by local residents. 

Sent: 6/12/2020 8:39:59 PM
Subject: Online Submission


